
SB 525 unnecessarily expands the definition of "domestic violence"; remove this provision. 

A person accused of any crime should have due process and a conviction for the crime before action is 

taken. 

No one wants this done to themself, and to not be a hypocrite must want the same for all others. 

I oppose SB 525 unless it has the -1 and -3 amendments. 

 


